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Central Waters Brewing Company is opening a new brewery and taproom in the former Captain Pabst
Pilot House facility following Pabst's closure of the space in December 2020.

The applicant is seeking COA approval for the rebranding of the building's signage (blade sign and
mural).

Both signs are being submitted to the State Historic Preservation Office and the National Park Service
for their review concurrently with this application.

MURAL:
The repainting of the mural on the west side of the new addition of the Pabst Brewery Building 23
building with the property's new branding - "Central Waters Brewing".

The new mural design will be in the same location and the same square footage as the existing mural
that was approved, and installed, as part of the amended COA for this property issued on July 19, 2017,
a copy of which is attached hereto, and the repainting amendment issued on August 5, 2020 (both of
which are attached hereto).

BLADE SIGN:
The existing double-faced blade sign on the North elevation over the building's main entrance will be
refaced with the property's new branding - "Central Waters Brewing".

The sign is a 48" 2 sided Projecting Blade Sign to replace the existing, .125" Aluminum Outer Ring w/
Push Through Letters & Stars, Translucent White Acrylic Inner Area with Translucent /Opaque Vinyl. All
other existing items (metal cabinet, internal LED lighting & neon lighting) will be retained and reused
with the new sign. The existing wall mounted bracket will also remain.

The projecting sign was previously approved by HPC with COA on September 17, 2015 and the
refacing on March 2, 2020.
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